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Dear Members 
 
Welcome to our 2022 AGM.  This is our first face to face Newsletter for 
two years and let us hope life is getting better.  We have had one       
wonderful week of  sunshine and garden weather and today we have 
snow showers, wind and cold! 
 
We have a Show and Tell after the AGM and I am sure we are looking 
forward to seeing what our Members have made during the last two 
years.  We are also holding a Bring and Buy fat quarters sale,  so      
hopefully you have all turned over your stash and brought some fat   
quarters only ready to buy some more!!  All proceeds to MVQ. 
 
On Saturday there will be a Fabric Sale at the Barn Hall from 10.00 am to 
2.00 pm.  Gill Harris and Ruth Archer have kindly collected and sorted an 
enormous amount of very good fabric, books, kits, haberdashery from  a 
lady who is no longer able to quilt.  All the proceeds will go to Alzheimer 
Research. 
 
We have an exciting Programme for next year which will be printed for 
the May Meeting. (see copy overleaf). 
 
Our last meeting was a sewing evening ‘Easter Activities’ and many 
thanks to Pippa we all made chickens, coasters, door stops etc.  An          
enjoyable evening 
 
 
Thank you all  for your support over the past three years and we wish the 
new Committee all the very best. 
 
Sandy 
 

Members sewing 
‘Easter  

Activities’ Message from Gill Harris 
 
The Scout Hut, Fetcham will 
be open on Thursday 28 
April.  Bring coffee, come 

and chat and get any       
supplies you need. 



FABRIC SALE 
 

AT THE BARN HALL  
GREAT BOOKHAM KT23 3PQ 

 
SATURDAY 9 APRIL 2022 

 
From 10.00 am to 2.00 pm 

 
Mole Valley Quilters have been offered this fabric for sale.  

All proceeds to go to Alzheimer Research. 
 

This is an opportunity not to be missed: 
 

Fat quarters, half metre lengths, metre lengths, backing fabric, 
  machine threads, kits and many other items all at knock down prices. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Cash or cheque only 
Plenty of parking 

 

Don’t Forget Sandown! 
Thursday 28—Saturday 30 April Sandown Park Quilt Show—Sandown Park Racecourse 
 Portsmouth rRoad KT10 9AJ.  See website 
 www.grosvenorshows.co.uk for ticket prices etc.  It is 
 cheaper to buy your ticket beforehand! 


